
To whom it may concern,

The Coal-Fired Power Funding Prohibition Bill represents a clear and much needed step 
towards mitigating the coming climate disaster. While I understand that such a bill will 
notably impact those who work within the coal industry, its continued existence is an 
existential threat to the safety of not only our nation, but those of our neighbours. Coal is an 
archaic and inefficient form of energy production that has been kept economically viable due 
to our government’s refusal to embrace greener alternatives. By banning coal fired power 
funding we are taking a necessary, and urgently needed, step towards a greener future. To not 
do so is to embrace a future if famine, natural disasters, and migration crises. Given that I, 
and most of my fellow Australians, would like to avoid living in a Mad Max style dystopia, I 
hope that those tasked with governing our people would see the benefits of embracing this 
bill.

Thanks,
Zac Greenwood 
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